
Visit to Mt. Oso
Last Monday during NET Ken, AE6LA, discussed a visit he and
Mike, WA6ZTY, had to Mt. Oso where Mike had an antenna repair.
Mt. Oso is a prominent location along the eastern Highway 5
corridor just east of Patterson. Many repeaters are located
here due to the nice view it has of the San Joaquin Valley.
Here are some pics that Ken sent along. Enjoy.

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=1916




Here is a link to ALL of Ken’s great shots:

https://share.icloud.com/photos/0Kh1nKB2oB_IrrVy2NRxJuRgQ

https://share.icloud.com/photos/0Kh1nKB2oB_IrrVy2NRxJuRgQ


Thanks for sharing Ken.


